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Work continuing on Appin Road, Gilead  
Community notification 

August 2025  

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharawal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is installing 700 
metres of koala exclusion fencing on 
both sides of Appin Road.  
We notified for this work in June, however due to 
wet weather, work will continue until Monday 25 
August.  

What work are we doing? 
We will be completing vegetation clearing and 
installation of temporary koala exclusion fencing 

on both sides of Appin Road, between 612 and 715 
Appin Road. 

Our work will include: 
• clear vegetation along both sides of Appin Road 

where necessary. Where possible, trees will be 
repurposed by local Aboriginal groups and the 
Department of Planning, Housing, and 
Infrastructure for future uses. 

• install a temporary koala exclusion fence. 



To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact Info.parkland@ventia.com.au 

Our work may be noisy at times, but we will take 
care to reduce the noise as much as possible. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be working between 8pm and 5am for up 
to 10 night shifts from Sunday 10 August to 
Monday 25 August, weather permitting.  

We do not work Friday, Saturday or public holidays. 

Location of work area 

Traffic control and signage will be in place to 
provide guidance and direction around work zones. 

We thank the community for their patience while 
we complete these important safety 
improvements. 

Contact us

 

 

 

 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 557 441 

 

Info.parkland@ventia.com.au 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

Interpreter service 
For languages other than English  
call 131 450 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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